




3 January 2018

Our Ref: HP6918


Dear Parents/Guardians

Happy New Year to you all.

As I know you are all well aware, last year Hardwick Primary School made an application to convert to an Academy as part of the Derby Diocesan Academy Trust (DDAT). 

I am now writing to confirm that as of 1st January 2018 Hardwick Primary School is now an Academy and will be working as a lead school within DDAT. We will still be called Hardwick Primary School and all staff titles and roles will remain as they were before conversion.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a really exciting step forward by the school, and will provide us with the capacity and opportunity to build on our excellent work and achievements, and continue to improve the provision and outcomes for our children and families.

Yours sincerely 

Clive Sayers
Chair of Governors
 

